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Google Groups

Fwd: We Need a Budget That Represents US

Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@lacity.org> Jun 12, 2020 8:20 AM
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: XINGJIA WANG <alejandrocca@g.ucla.edu>
Date: Fri, Jun 12, 2020 at 8:15 AM
Subject: We Need a Budget That Represents US
To: <mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>, <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>, <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org>,
<councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org>, <david.ryu@lacity.org>, <paul.koretz@lacity.org>,
<councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>, <councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org>, <councilmember.harris-
dawson@lacity.org>, <councilmember.price@lacity.org>, <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>,
<councilmember.bonin@lacity.org>, <councilmember.lee@lacity.org>, <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>,
<councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, <cd15@lacity.org>, <councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>,
<controller.galperin@lacity.org>, <richard.llewellyn@lacity.org>, <cityclerk@lacity.org>

Hello, 

My name is Sheila Wang. I am a resident of Los Angeles, CA and I am emailing to demand the restructuring of
our city budget, so as to prioritize more social services for our community, and to drastically minimize spending
on Police. It is unconscionable that 1/3 to 1/2 of the city’s budget is going to the police department. 

This does not align with the values that I have as your constituent and I demand that you and other city officials
work together to draft and approve a budget that diverts funds from the police department and reallocates them
directly to benefit those in need. 

Defunding the police and restructuring the budget is an absolute necessity now more than ever. Police
perpetuate a pattern of excessive violence and force, especially directed towards Black People and their
communities. The police refuse to hold their own accountable and this is unacceptable. 

We are in the middle of a global pandemic that has killed 100,000 Americans and more than 40 million people
have filed for unemployment. Healthcare workers are without proper equipment and essential workers are not
being fairly compensated or protected for the great work they do. We don’t need more police, we need more
social safety nets. Funds intended for police would be better off being sorted to initiatives that 

Enrich our public schools and students
Provide more affordable housing and mental health care initiatives
Protect and bolster our parks
Support small businesses struggling due to COVID-19
Provide cheaper and cleaner modes of public transportation 

Our nation is grieving the deaths of Black Americans that were murdered at the hands of police officers who
have yet to be held accountable. While the police department has more funding than it knows what to do with,
we have communities who desperately need funding and every day they don't receive it their quality of life
worsens. Thousands have died who did not need to. You have the ability to change this, so do it. 

Sincerely, 
Sheila Wang
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